Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

From: Neil <neiljackson@comcast.net>

Sent: Thursday, March 26, 2015 9:55 AM

To: Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

Subject: Water Board Staff Recommendation to Drain Lake Almanor Cold Water
Sir:

My wife and | are homeowners at 183 Slim Drive, Lake Almanor West. We are strongly opposed to the Water Board
plan to drain cold water from Lake Almanor to “possibly” benefit downstream environments.

We are very concerned that the science behind the draft EIR on this matter is incomplete and one sided. It seems that
the current drought is doing enough damage to the Lake and this plan by the Water Board will just compound that
damage.

Sincerely

Neil S. Jackson



